Bytomic

Walter Infant School - Taekwondo Club

Dear Parents, July 2018

I have presented a small introduction to my Taekwondo classes today for children going
into YR 2. | hope they enjoyed these new experiences from our Martial Art.

The lessons, | teach before school are designed to introduce an insight to this sport,
expanding skills, knowledge and development.

I would be delighted to welcome them in the next September term and have

places available now.

If you are interested, please register with the school office using the form below or look
on their website for details as well — look under the heading “Parents” and then “Club
Information for Taekwondo.

Lessons are from 7.45am to 8.30am.

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me for further information.
My e- details are:

n.colgate@taschen.com

Thank you
Hoping you and your family have a very Happy Summer.
With best wishes

Nick Colgate (Instructor 4™ Dan Black Belt)
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Club: TAEKWONDO

Name:

Class:

I would like my child to do Tackwondo - MONDAY or TUESDAY (please circle)
Cost per session is £5.75

Suits are also available at £20 (this is a singular payment)



